
November 18, 2020 

Town of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street, PO Box 310 
Thornbury, ON   N0H 2P0 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

The Town of The Blue Mountains is known as a resort town.  It is important that 
the public are able to use all town facilities. 

The trail system is important to all for walking, riding bikes, cross country skiing 
and snowmobiling. 

The Town of Wasaga Beach, close to your town, has permitted using ATV’s in our 
community.  As a snowmobile and ATV owner we take advantage of these 
activities. 

For your information some ATV’s are similar to small cars.  Our ATV is a side-by-
side, is equipped with seat belts, AC, heat, speedometer, head lights, turn signals, 
windshield wipers, roof, is insured and other features.  

Since your town does not allow ATV’s we are asking that Council pass by-laws to 
permit the use of ATV’s. 

There is no reason to deny this request.  We are looking forward to a positive 
outcome.  We look forward to your response. 

Thank you, 
Tim and Nancy Mew 
Wasaga Beach, ON 
L9Z 0A9 


